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Arambh of Sehej Path-  July 20, 2019 

The academic year 2019-20 began on an auspicious note, with 

the Divinity Society  organizing the Arambh Sehej Path on  July 

20,2019. Teaching staff, non teaching staff and students  

participated with full devotion to seek the blessings of the 

Divine.    

The faculty coordinators of the programme were Dr. Radhika 

Menon, Dr. Ravneet Kaur, Ms. Neerja Singh and Dr. Jasmeet 

Kaur and the student coordinator was Ms. Anmol Kaur.  

Sehej Paath Samapan Samaroh 

During tough times of Covid-19 Pandemic the Divinity Society 

organized SehejPaath to seek the blessing of Divine. It was held 

in virtual mode via Google Meet on  May 14,2020. 130 staff 

members along with students participated  in the event. Sh. S. 

Harinder Pal Singh (Chairman, Gurmat College & Treasurer, 

Governing Body, Mata Sundri College) joined the gathering on 

this occasion. He appreciated the efforts put up by college to 

organize the meet and  lauded the efforts made by the Divinity 

Society  to nurture spirituality among staff and  students. The 

event was organized by faculty coordinators Dr. Radhika 

Menon (Convenor, Divinity society) along with Dr. Jasmeet 

Kaur, Ms. Divya Sharma, Ms. Richa Sharma, Ms. Sangeeta 

Pathak and student coordinator Ms. Anmol Kaur. 

 

 

  


